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ICF International Will Evaluate Drug-free Communities Program

FAIRFAX, Va., Dec 16, 2009 (BUSINESS WIRE) -- ICF Consulting LLC, a subsidiary of ICF International (NASDAQ:ICFI), was
recently awarded a new, five-year contract valued at nearly $7 million with the Office of National Drug Control Policy to assist with
conducting a national evaluation of the Drug Free Communities Program.

This anti-drug program supports community coalitions that mobilize their communities to prevent youth substance abuse in alcohol, tobacco, illicit
drugs, and inhalants. The program enables the coalitions to strengthen their coordination and prevention efforts, encourages citizen participation in
substance abuse reduction efforts, and disseminates information about effective programs. ICF will evaluate the program's success by using a mixed
method approach, involving both qualitative and quantitative data collection and analysis.

"We are pleased to be working with the Office of National Drug Control Policy on this national evaluation. The Drug Free Communities Program has
involved hundreds of communities nationwide, and we are very pleased to be bringing our evaluation expertise to this important program," said
Maureen Murphy, ICF senior vice president.

About ICF International

ICF International (NASDAQ:ICFI) partners with government and commercial clients to deliver professional services and technology solutions in the
energy and climate change; environment and infrastructure; health, human services, and social programs; and homeland security and defense
markets. The firm combines passion for its work with industry expertise and innovative analytics to produce compelling results throughout the entire
program life cycle, from research and analysis through implementation and improvement. Since 1969, ICF has been serving government at all levels,
major corporations, and multilateral institutions. More than 3,500 employees serve these clients worldwide. ICF's Web site is http:/www.icfi.com.

Caution Concerning Forward-looking Statements

Statements that are not historical facts and involve known and unknown risks and uncertainties are "forward-looking statements" as defined in the
Private Securities Litigation Reform Act of 1995. Such statements may concern our current expectations about our future results, plans, operations
and prospects and involve certain risks, including those related to the government contracting industry generally; our particular business, including our
dependence on contracts with U.S. federal government agencies; and our ability to acquire and successfully integrate businesses. These and other
factors that could cause our actual results to differ from those indicated in forward-looking statements are included in the "Risk Factors" section of our
securities filings with the Securities and Exchange Commission. The forward-looking statements included herein are only made as of the date hereof,
and we specifically disclaim any obligation to update these statements in the future.
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